
Apollo Elementary
September 2022

From the Admin Team
Dear Apollo Families,


Thank you for your patience as this new year has begun. We have had a
fantastic start to the 22-23 school year! Thank you all so much for
entrusting your children to us. We take great pride in teaching them and
partnering with you so they will have the best educational experience
possible while at Apollo.


All the students are getting acclimated to their new classrooms, teachers, friends, and schedules very
quickly. Even our youngest students already know their way around campus. They have learned rules
for their classroom, hallways, playground, activity times, etc. It’s truly exciting to see their eyes light up
during lessons as they explore, create, and demonstrate all they can do!


Each month, as close to the 1st as possible, we will be sending out our newsletter to all families. Our
purpose is to share highlights about the previous few weeks, give information about upcoming events
for the month, and brag about a few teachers and students along the way.


The Apollo Administration Team is here to serve our families. Always let us know if we can help with
anything.


Your Apollo Admin Team

https://cdn.smore.com/u/f977/02688319556f31a71ab091b26a4304f3.png


Breakfast and Lunch are free at Apollo - You can set up an
account for the extras.



MyPaymentsPlus is a service which allows parents to make on-line
prepayments to their student's lunch account. At this time all
transaction fees are paid by Brevard County Food and Nutrition
Services. If you would like to take advantage of this no-cost program,
click on the MyPaymentsPlus logo above to be directed to their
website (www.mypaymentsplus.com) or use the links below to find out
more about the program. Please use Chrome, Edge or Firefox when
accessing MyPaymentsPlus.
NEW!! Mobile App for MyPaymentsPlus: After you set up your
MyPaymentsPlus account online by adding your child and payment information, you can utilize the
MyPaymentsPlus mobile app to conveniently make payments from your mobile device.
http://www.mypaymentsplus.com

Come Join the PTO
Monday, September 12th at
5:30 pm in the Media Center.
Followed by our Fall Festival
Meeting at 6:00 pm in the
Media Center.

Let's Raise Some
Money
Cookie Dough fundraiser will
go out on 9/9/22 and will
need to be returned on
9/19/22

Let's have Dinner
Together!
Apollo Night at Sonny’s to
help Media 9/19/22 from
4:00 pm to 9:30 pm. Please
drop your receipt into the
Apollo Box.

Dates to Remember
Sept. 7th & 8th K-2 Progress Monitoring
Sept. 13th & 14th 3-6 Progress Monitoring
Sept. 15 - SAC Meeting
Sept. 22 - Fall Pictures
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Friday Lunch Dates
We are excited to welcome you back to have lunch with your
students.


When: Every Friday
Time: During your child's 30-minute lunch break
Please use the link to sign up as we are limited on space.
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Friday Lunch forms.gle

Please only sign up a week prior to coming in for lunch. Submit a separate
response for each child.

APOLLO ELEMENTARY SCHOOL

3085 Knox McRae Drive, Titusvi… apolloelementary@brevardsch…

321-267-7890 brevardschools.org/ApolloES

Title 1
Apollo’s Title 1 Team would like to introduce themselves to you.
Ms. Reitz is our Title 1 Activity teacher in the STEAM (Science,
Technology, Engineering, Arts and Math) lab. She sees students for
forty minutes weekly in the lab. Our Reading Coach is Mrs. Gross.
Our Title 1 funds pay half of her salary, and the other half is paid by
the district. Apollo also has a Team of energetic Interventionists who
will serve students most at-risk for academic failure. Our team
consists of two teachers: Mrs. Thibideau and Mrs. Thornton and
four Instructional Assistants (IAs). Our four IAs are Mrs. Calrson,
Mrs. Skarphol, and Mrs. Wheeler. We are looking for one more IA to
join our team. If you are interested in helping kids succeed, please
call the front office or apply through Beacon on the Brevard Public
Schools website. Together we will soar like eagles!

Thank you to all our business partners!!!
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